[image: ]Mini Vinnies work 
2022 – 2023

During the Autumn term we focussed on Harvest Day and joined forces with our friends in the Community of St Robert’s parish and their links with Malawi.  The Mini Vinnies were involved with a cake sale in St Robert’s hall after Sunday mass on the 16th October 2022.  We then added to this with a school coffee and cake afternoon with Mama Cath and Dave to raise money for food and to Raise the Roof on the school in Malawi.   
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This year we have reignited ‘Canny Friday’ in school.  Together we made posters and shared the project with our friends in class.  Thank you so much to all our families who 
have been so generous.  
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[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]This year we have written letters to the lonely, sent Christmas cards to our Nuns throughout England and our friends in Malawi. During Lent with led a prayer station for the rest of the school during Opal play.  
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Fundraising Malawi

Mini Vinnies leading the cake sale
for our school community to raise
money for Malawi
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Fundraising

Coffee afternoon to raise money
and prayers from our friends in
Malawi.
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Canny Friday
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Canny Friday

Thank you Sacred Heart - turning
concern into action.
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Mini Vinnies leading a prayer
station for the whole school during
Opal play. The children are using
wool to join two lollipop sticks to
make a cross. They are writing
prayers on their crosses for our
Passion garden, then to be taken
home to families at Easter.





Mini Vinnies work 


 


2022 


–


 


2023


 


 


During the Autumn term


 


we focussed 


on Harvest Day and joined forces with our friends in 


the Community of St Robert


’


s parish and their links 


with 


Malawi


.


  


The Mini Vinnies were 


involved


 


with a 


cake sale in St Robert


’


s hall after Sunday mass


 


on 


the 16


th


 


October


 


2022.  We then added to this with a 


sc


hool coffee and cake afternoon wit


h Mama Cath 


and Dave to raise mone


y for food and to 


Raise the 


Roof


 


on the school in Mala


wi


.  


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


This year we have 


reignited


 


‘


Canny Fri


day


’


 


in school.  


Together


 


we made posters 


and 




Mini Vinnies work    2022  –   2023     During the Autumn term   we focussed  on Harvest Day and joined forces with our friends in  the Community of St Robert ’ s parish and their links  with  Malawi .    The Mini Vinnies were  involved   with a  cake sale in St Robert ’ s hall after Sunday mass   on  the 16 th   October   2022.  We then added to this with a  sc hool coffee and cake afternoon wit h Mama Cath  and Dave to raise mone y for food and to  Raise the  Roof   on the school in Mala wi .                     This year we have  reignited   ‘ Canny Fri day ’   in school.   Together   we made posters  and 

